
Shavertown United Methodist Church 
November 20-21, 2021 

Thanksgiving/Stewardship Sunday 
World Hunger Sunday 

The mission of the United Methodist Church is to make disciples of Jesus Christ 
for the transformation of the world! 

(* indicates please stand if you are able) 
 

PRELUDE Saturday: Worship Musician Ed Pall 
 Sunday: “A Joyful Ring” By Barbara Kinyon 
  Good News Ringers   
 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CENTERING MEDITATION 
Praise the Lord! O give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; for his steadfast love endures 

forever.   
Psalm 106:1 NRSV 

 
*CALL TO WORSHIP  Cathy (Sat)/ Ava (Sun) 

Bring joyful noises and songs of praise. 
Bring gratitude and gladness this day. 

We come with words of rejoicing and songs of celebration. 
                                        We come to give thanks for the gifts of God.                        Psalm 100 

 
*OPENING PRAYER  Cathy (Sat)/ Ava (Sun) 

Bounteous God, we come into your presence with joyful hearts, as we reflect on the 
abundance of your love and the sustaining power of your grace. 

As we celebrate and rejoice, we remember the things we have learned  
and gifts we have received from your hand. 

Plant these lessons in our lives, that we may be a people of gratitude,  
                                 Abounding in love for a world hungry for compassion.                Philippians 4 
 
*OPENING HYMN                                 “We Gather Together”                                         (Sat)    #131  
 “What Gift We Bring”                        (Sun)     #87 

Vs. 1-3 
 

GIFT OF MUSIC “If I Were a Butterfly” The Cherubs 
   

JOYS AND CONCERNS 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE/LORD’S PRAYER 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name. 
Thy kingdom come; thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our trespasses, 

as we forgive those who trespass against us. 
And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, 

for thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory forever. Amen. 
 
GIFT OF MUSIC “Let Every Thankful Heart” By Patricia Mock 
  God’s Handful 
BLESSING OF SHOEBOXES & FOOD DONATIONS 
 
CHILDREN’S CHAT Where Children Belong #2233 

This, this is where children belong, welcomed as part of the worshiping throng. 
Water, God's Word, bread and cup, prayer, and song: This is where children belong. 

 
GIFT OF MUSIC “For These Blessings” By Natalie Sleeth 
  Children of Light 
CALL TO OFFERING 
 
SONG OF PRAISE                                “Give Thanks”                                                                   #2036 
 
*PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING  Cathy (Sat)/Ava (Sun) 
Holy God, with gratitude and thanks, we offer you the first fruits of your harvest. We bow 
humbly before you, remembering all that you have done for us, and acknowledging that 

everything we have comes from you. With thanksgiving and praise, we offer these gifts to 
sustain and bless the work of your church, and to care for the poor. Amen. 

 
GIFT OF MUSIC “A Thanksgiving Tapestry” Arr. John Purifoy 
  Chancel Choir 
 

 
WORD OF GOD 2 Corinthians 8: 1-15 Cathy (Sat)/ Ava (Sun)
  
MESSAGE “Generosity: A Natural Response” Pastor Jon 
 



*HYMN OF GOING FORTH “Now Thank We All Our God” #10 
 
*BENEDICTION 

Having received grace upon grace, and God’s constant love, 
 go forth with songs of praise. 

We will share signs and wonders, of gratitude and generosity,  
that others will see Christ living through us. 

 
*POSTLUDE “We Have Gathered Together” By Lani Smith 
  Organ Solo:  Nancy Evans 
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                                                     Telephone: 570-675-3616 
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Ministers:  All who love and serve Jesus Christ 
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Home Phone:  570-675-6412    Email:  jbuxton@susumc.org  

Director of Music – Nancy Evans 
Bookkeeper – Ken Chapple 
Custodian – Brad Lothridge 

Christian Education Coordinator – Brenda Kopalek 
Nursery Staff – Sandy Michalisin 
Office Manager – Jeanne KapraL 

Communications Coordinator – Amy Wall 
 

Hospitality   Opportunity   Prepare   Engage
  

mailto:jbuxton@susumc.org


 
 



 


